
 

 

 

 

 

CITY OF HARBOR BEACH 

PUBLIC ACCURACY TEST 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

TO THE QUALIFIED ELECTORS OF THE CITY OF HARBOR BEACH, HURON 

COUNTY, MICHIGAN: 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Public Accuracy Test for the February 27, 2024 

Presidential Primary Election, has been scheduled for Tuesday, February 20, 2024, at 12:00 p.m. 

at City Hall located at 766 State Street, Harbor Beach, Michigan.   

 

The Public Accuracy Test is conducted to determine that the program and the computer being 

used to tabulate the results of the election counts the votes in the manner prescribed by the law. 

 

 

 

Dated Posted:  Monday, February 12, 2024  ______________________________ 

                  Jennifer Lackowski, Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
   


